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- TION CD-LIS-86-151
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FREEDOM OF INFORMATIONm aase-

ACT RE

FoTA -QUESTB-%Director
Divis n of Rules and Records

,

Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Sir:
i

This is a Freedom of Information Act request for copies of the following
papers, that were sent to the NRC on the indicated dates, to be placed in
the Public Document Room:

"A Nuclear Industry Position Regarding Environmental Qualification
of Safety-Related Electrical Equipment Subjected Only to Mild
Environments." July 2, 1981.

" Replacement Parts for Class lE Equipment Located in Harsh Environ-
ments." July 2, 1981.

"A Nuclear Industry Position Regarding Concerns for Seismic Qualifi-
cation.of Safety-Related Electrical Equipment Subjected Only to Mild
Environments." January 4, 1982.

"A Nuclear Industry Position Regarding the One-Hour Minimum
;Operating Time Margin Requirement." January 4, 1982.

"A Nuclear Industry Position on the NRC's Proposed Test Facilities
~

Accreditation Program." February 2, 1982.

"A Nuclear Industry Position Paper on Radiation Considerations for
Equipment Qualification." August 24, 1982.

"A Nuclear Industry Position Paper on System Operating Times."
August 24, 1982.

"A Nuclear Industry Position Paper on Surveillance and Maintenance
Programs." November 23, 1982.

"A Nuclear Industry Position Regarding Aging Evaluation Methods for
Safety-Related Electrical Equipment." December 28, 1982.

"A Nuclear Industry Position Paper on Margin Considerations for
Equipment Qualification." December 28, 1982.

If clarification is needed, please call me at (813) 796-2264. Thank you
for your assistance.

Regards, '

' ,[, . - ,
Jim Pedro,
Licensing Engineer
Licensing Information Service
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